
All Branch Mail Out #63 

Date: September 18, 2020

TO: NS/NU Branches    
NS/NU Executive Council     
NS/NU Zone Commanders     
NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff

From: Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 
Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject:  Reminder Poppy Trust Fund Report 

Message: Comrades:  See attached Memo

PAGE 1 of 3 



June, 2020 

To: Branch President 
Branch Poppy and Remembrance Committee Chairman 

From: Don McCumber 
Chairman 
Poppy and Remembrance Committee 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

SUBJECT: BRANCH POPPY TRUST FUND REPORT 

Comrades: 

Please note the following: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Branch Poppy Trust Fund Report. 

The report covers your last campaign period October 1, 2019 – September 30, 2020. 

The Report must be thoroughly completed with expenses and disbursements itemized and 
attached where noted. 

This report is to be submitted directly to NS/NU Command Office to be received not later than 
October 30, 2020. 

Branch Secretaries are to ensure that the Branch President and Poppy and Remembrance 
Committee Chairman are given a copy of this memo with the Poppy Trust Fund Report form. 

cc NS/NU Command Executive Council 
NS/NU Command Zone Commanders 
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